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I oppose SB 1153 because I do not believe more bureaucracy is the answer. We 

should not make it harder to farm private property. It will cause more problems than it 

will solve. It could cost more money to farm in consequence and therefore make food 

more expensive for the rest of us. Please leave water rights alone.   


